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May 24, 2022 
 
 
To: All Bidders 
 
Re: Addendum No. 1  
 
RFQ No. 2022-04 Professional Services to Update City Code Ordinance 
 
Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum Number One (1) by including in 
Proposal packet.  This addendum will not be counted as part of the maximum page limit.  
 
Addendum Number 1 is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications to the above 
referenced RFQ as per the following: 
 
Due to clerical error bid date is extended to June 2nd 2022.  Time and location remain the 
same. 
 

Clarification: 
 
Page 1 
 
2. All deliveries of responses via express carrier must be addressed as follows: 
 

Replace zip code 85310 with 88310 

 

All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum 
is hereby made part of the Contract Documents.  Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of 
this Addendum Number One (1) using the attached acknowledgement page and submit 
with each copy of the proposal (not included in page count). 
 
Thank You, 
 
Barbara Pyeatt 
Chief Procurement Officer 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

RFQ No. 2022-04 Professional Services to Update City Code Ordinance 
 

 

Received By:  ______________________________________________ 

 

Date Received:  ____________________________________________ 

 

Business Name:           

 

Name:  _________________________________  __________ 

 

Signature:  ________________________________________________ 

 
 
 


